
 
 

Consent to the Use of Personal Data (Pupils) 
 
The Trust requires your explicit consent with regards to the use of limited personal data. 
 

Please indicate (✓) whether you consent or do not consent. 
 

 I give consent I do not give consent 

Transfer information to any association, society or club set 
up for the purpose of maintaining contact with pupils or 
for fundraising, marketing or promotional purposes 
relating to the Trust. 

  

Make use of unnamed photographs and videos of pupils 
in school e.g. fixed and electronic noticeboards, and out 
of school e.g. brochures, newsletters and Trust websites. 

 
 
 
 

 

Make use of named photographs and videos of pupils in 
school e.g. fixed and electronic noticeboards, and out of 
school e.g. brochures, newsletters and Trust websites. 

 
 
 
 

 

Disclose photographs and names of pupils to the media 
(or allow the media to take photographs or video pupils) 
for promotional, training and congratulatory purposes, 
where a pupil may be identified by name when the image 
is published e.g. where a pupil has won an award or has 
otherwise excelled. 

  

Obtain and use information pertaining to your child’s 
fingerprint for the purpose of purchasing food and drink 
in the canteen. 
 
 

  

 
 
I understand that I can withdraw my consent at any stage.  
 

Name of Pupil ___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Parent: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: __________________________________________________________________________________ 


